

## THE PEGASUS ACADEMY TRUST











**Executive Headteachers:** Mr M J Roberts & Ms L D Sampson

Head of Upper School: Mrs N Carpenter Head of Lower School: Mrs J Sorensen

May 4th 2022

Dear Parents/Carers at Cypress Lower,

## Platinum Jubilee Celebrations at Cypress Lower – w/b Monday, 9th May

We are delighted to be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee during May and we have plenty of exciting activities planned to share with the children.

We will be undertaking some large-scale art projects, making crowns, decorating fairy cakes, reading books about the Queen whilst learning about her long life and reign, making bunting and much, much more!

As the official celebrations take place over half-term, we will be celebrating here at Cypress next week, culminating in a whole school picnic on the field next Friday, 13th May. Our caterers, Harrisons, will be providing a Jubilee-themed picnic lunch on that day and children who usually bring a packed lunch can do so as usual, if they prefer. Part-time Little Cypress children are welcome to join us for the picnic on this day; details to follow.

On **Friday**, **13**<sup>th</sup> **May** we would like to invite the children to come to school dressed up as Kings or Queens or wear red, white and blue or an outfit that reflects a country in the Commonwealth. We look forward to seeing all the outfits on this day and will have a parade on the field after our picnic.

We are very much looking forward to celebrating Queen Elizabeth II's 70 years on the throne and hope that the children will tell you all about the exciting activities they will be doing next week.

Kind regards,

Miss A Chapman

Deputy Head of Lower School

CYPRESS PRIMARY SCHOOL

21 Cypress Road, London SE25 4AU Telephone: 020 8653 2618 Email: cypressadmin@pegasusacademytrust.org Web: www.pegasusacademytrust.org